
Alliance for Hospitality Diversity and Equity 

(AHED) Announces the  

John Belden Davidson Scholarship 

 
AHED, on behalf of Davidson Hospitality Group, is thrilled to 

announce that the application period for the John Belden 

Davidson Scholarship will open on Monday, January 20, 2025, 

and will close on February 24, 2025. This scholarship awards 

$2,000 annually to students committed to pursuing a career in 

hospitality management. 

Eligible applicants must be enrolled full-time or part-time in an 

accredited hospitality or culinary arts program, maintain a 

minimum GPA of 2.5 (undergraduates) or 3.0 (graduates), and 

demonstrate financial need through applicable documentation. 

Relevant work experience in the hospitality industry is also 

required, alongside a reflection on career aspirations and 

involvement in extracurricular activities that showcase 

leadership. 

To apply, candidates should submit a completed scholarship 

application below, an updated resume, and a written essay 

discussing Davidson’s Seven Core Values, highlighting at least 

five as they relate to their experiences. 

Use this link to apply. 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgmail.us9.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddb4874c31d7c0f6e6c50f2809%26id%3D0727972a24%26e%3D4451eb169a&data=05%7C02%7Cajnicely%40purdue.edu%7Ce7144b45033f42e9afc608dd399dcbd2%7C4130bd397c53419cb1e58758d6d63f21%7C0%7C0%7C638730072084911729%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wCYM87hIJO95yZKHUpAcSG7Pi4eTaK13pEyod2w0p%2Fs%3D&reserved=0

